To

Shri S.P.Pachauri

Director (HR), MTNL

Corporate office, New Delhi

Subject: Promotion policy from E5 to E9 level.

Respected sir

                    We understand that MTNL management is going to finalize the promotion policy from E5 to E9 level. We are constrained to say that the draft of this promotion policy has not been provided to us to seek our views on this promotion policy. Executives’ Association can not be divided in two parts i.e. Gr B level officers and Gr A level officers. Now in MTNL there is no executive who can be defined as Gr B or Gr A but all executives right from E1 to E9 are in the same category of executives with their different administrative and financial powers who are supposed to be the member of same executive Association. So this Association, whose constitution allows all executives of different disciplines to be the member of this Association, has the right to know the matters related to executives upto E9 level.

Therefore, I request your good self to provide the draft of E5 to E9 promotion policy so that we can give our views to the management on this promotion policy.
With warm regards

                                                                       Yours Sincerely

                                                                        (V.K.Tomar)
Copy to:

1. Dir (fin) for information pl.

2. ED, Delhi/Mumbai for information pl.

3. GM(HR), CO for information & n/a pl.
